
Dear all,  
 
This week we have had workshops galore!  At the beginning of the week Year 5 had a very interactive dra-
ma workshop with Rachel (who stars in the Aldershot Panto every year).  Their focus was learning all about 
Shakespeare’s Macbeth to support their learning in class. Year 2 were then able to learn more about the 
Great Fire of London through their exciting workshop. 
 
Next week we will send out the booking information for our parent consultation sessions taking place on 
the Tuesday and Wednesday of the last week of this term—look out for the Arbor letter. 
 
The children across all classes have been getting very arty this week.  Everyday they have had 10 minutes 
to draw a picture with a given theme.  This has proved to be very cathartic and enjoyable.  We will contin-
ue this into next week too. 
On Tuesday, our girls football team travelled to Calthorpe Park for a football tournament. The girls played 
five short games, winning one, drawing two and losing two. The girls battled hard throughout with Raiyah 
being the top goal scorer on the night. Well done girls.   
 
Miss Ovenden,   Headteacher 
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Upcoming dates……… 
Thursday 7th March—WORLD BOOK DAY! 

Thursday 7th March—Year 5 information session about the PACE 
project at 9am in Family Room 

Friday 8th March at 9.15am—Petronas Class Assembly 

Tuesday 12th March—Year 5 trip to the Theatre (Macbeth) 

Thursday 14th March—Gremlin Dance Challenge 

Friday 15th March at 9.15am—Skylon Class Assembly 

Friday 15th March—Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 19th March—Year 3 visit to Natural History Museum 

Week beg 25th March—Parents consultations 

Monday 25th March—YR visit to Bocketts Farm 

Thursday 28th March—LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

Values Award Winners! 

Achievement: Frank & Haygan 

High Expectations: Esme & Oscar 

Friendliness: Flynn & Oliver 

Confidence: Ethan & Dexter 

Respect: Nolan & Jesse 

Fairness: Prateeka & Harley 

Our Headteacher’s star spotters this week are  Emilia &  Lily.  

Well done to Spinnaker and Aspire who won class of the week for 

good attendance. 

Our Smart Award winners are Flynn & Jack. 

No scooting or vaping on 

the playground before or 

after school please. 

Don’t forget World 

Book day next Thurs-

day 7th March!  

Come dressed as 

your favourite BOOK 

character! 


